STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne

Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009
(Great Lime Road Variation) Order 2022, and

(Great Lime Road) 
Speed Limit Order 2022

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Orders are as follows:-

As part of the North Tyneside Council development of the Weetslade Roundabout and Whitehouse Farm Roundabout, they are seeking to implement TRO measures on the section of Great Lime Road that is connected between these roundabouts but is the responsibility of Newcastle City Council.  On behalf of North Tyneside Council, Newcastle City Council have been asked for road safety improvement works on Great Lime Road, between the junctions of Weetslade Roundabout and Whitehouse Farm Roundabout.

These are North Tyneside Council proposals, who have proposed these measures as road safety improvements to the area and to promote sustainable travel.


